NECC

Northeast Community Council Resolution

TO: Tom Nelson, Director Planning Department
Jerry Weaver, Supervisor Zoning Division
Assemblyman Ken Stout
Assemblyman Paul Bauer

FROM: Bill Wielechowski, Vice President Northeast Community Council, 333-
2806
THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT: Pending Revisions to AMC 21.50.160, Standards for Alcoholic Beverages,
Conditional Use Permits

At the NECC general membership meeting of April 21, 2005, a presentation on the
subject was made by executive board member Bob Roses, who had discussed the
matter with planning department staff. The NECC membership was interested in the
subject, but uncertain as to the need for revisions to the conditional use permit
ordinance. As such, the following motion was made:

NECC April 21, 2005 Motion (5):

The NECC requests that the MOA Planning and Zoning Department provide a
report on the historic use of conditional use permits, types of problems
encountered with conditional use permits, and recommendations for changes to
the conditional use permit system.

Motion passed; 9 in favor, 1 opposed, 4 abstaining.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the
community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Signed: This day:
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Bill Wielechowski, Vice President NECC




